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Classification: Protected A 

November 30, 2023 
 
Robert ASCAH 
503-7951 96 St NW 
Edmonton, CA-AB T6C 4R1 
 
Dear Robert ASCAH: 
 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Request #: TF000-2023-G-41 
 
On November 07, 2023, the Treasury Board and Finance received your request under 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIP Act) for a copy of, 
 

Clarified Scope: 
All records, including notes, emails, memoranda reports, letters, graphs, tables, 
briefings, presentations, whether written, photographed, recorded or stored in any 
manner pertaining to the establishment of an engagement panel for the Alberta 
Pension Plan. 
1.            Office of the Deputy Minister,  
2.              Ministerial Correspondence Unit;  
3.            Financial Sector Regulation Division; 
Time period April 1, 2020-November 3, 2023 
 
Original Scope: 
All records, including notes, emails, memoranda reports, letters, graphs, tables, 
briefings, presentations, whether written, photographed, recorded or stored in any 
manner pertaining to an Alberta Pension Plan in the custody of the following divisions 
of Alberta Treasury Board and Finance. 
All records, including notes, emails, memoranda reports, letters, graphs, tables, 
briefings, presentations, whether written, photographed, recorded or stored in any 
manner pertaining to the report by Lifeworks (formerly Morneau Shepell) on an Alberta 
pension Plan. 
All records, including notes, emails, memoranda reports, letters, graphs, tables, 
briefings, presentations, whether written, photographed, recorded or stored in any 
manner pertaining to the establishment of an engagement panel for the Alberta 
Pension Plan. 
Office of the Deputy Minister,  
1. Ministerial Correspondence Unit;  
2. Financial Sector Regulation Division; 
Time period April 1, 2020-November 3, 2023 
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Time period: from April 01, 2020 to November 07, 2023 
 
Treasury Board and Finance responds to an access request within 30 days after 
receiving the request. However, the FOIP Act provides that a public body may extend 
this time limit under certain circumstances. 
 
Your request involves a large number of records. The response due date for your 
request is extended 30 days under section 14(1)(b) of the FOIP Act to allow Treasury 
Board and Finance to provide you with a complete response to your request. 
 
We will make every reasonable effort to respond to your request by December 07, 
2023.  
 
You may ask for a review under Part 5 of the FOIP Act by the Information and Privacy 
Commissioner (Commissioner). To request a review, you must submit a completed 
Request for Review form within 60 days from the date of this letter to the 
Commissioner at Suite 410, 9925 – 109 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, T5K 2J8. The form 
is available under ‘Resources’ on the Commissioner’s website, www.oipc.ab.ca, or 
you can call 1-888-878-4044 to request a copy. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at mayowa.awosika@gov.ab.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayowa Awosika 
FOIP Advisor 
Serving Treasury Board and Finance 
Government of Alberta 
 


